
From: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/1/2017 9:00:45 AM
Subject: FW: Ribbon cutting - Hope Bridge

FYI
 
Darryl Broome
Agency Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910 Direct, (803) 734-9886 Fax
dbroome@aging.sc.gov
 
From: Bedsole, Coretta D [mailto:cbedsole@aarp.org] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:03 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl
 
Cc: barbara@hopebridgesc.com
 
Subject: Ribbon cutting - Hope Bridge
 
Darryl,
 
Here are the details for the ribbon cutting ceremony I mentioned this morning.
 

·  Saturday, June 24th – time to be determined – willing to move ceremony to the afternoon if Lt. Governor can 
attend.

·  Facility name is Hope Bridge (adult day program)
·  Location is 3532 Leaphart Road, West Columbia, SC
·  Business owner is Barbara Wright who owns three other adult day programs in Lexington county.
·  This is an adult day program that provides a health care component; Mrs. Wright serves clients from DDSN and 

CLTC as well as private pay clients.
 
She would like for the Lt. Governor to cut the ribbon for her grand opening.
 
Please let me know if you need any other information.
 
Thanks,
 
Coretta
 
Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director
Advocacy
1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313

If you don’t think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don’t know ‘aarp’.
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